
 
 

 

L E G A L    U P D A T E 
  

ATTENTION NON-CLASSROOM BASED SCHOOLS 
 
 

The California Department of Education has posted the 2003/2004 

Funding Determination forms and instructions on its website at: 

http://www.cde.ca.gov/charter/whatsnew/.  The Department of 

Education has indicated that Funding Determination forms may be 

submitted immediately.  All non-classroom based schools must file a 

Funding Determination form in order to receive a Funding 

Determination for the 2003/2004 school-year.  Without a funding 

determination, a non-classroom based school will risk its funding for the 

entire year. 

 

If you should have any questions regarding these forms, the instructions, 

or the recently readopted SB 740 regulations, please feel free to call Lisa 

Corr at Spector, Middleton, Young & Minney, LLP at  (916) 646-1400 

or through email at Lcorr@smymlaw.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

SPECTOR, MIDDLETON, YOUNG & MINNEY LLP’S LEGAL ALERTS PROVIDE GENERAL INFORMATION ABOUT EVENTS OF 
CURRENT LEGAL IMPORTANCE; THEY DO NOT CONSTITUTE LEGAL ADVICE. AS THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HERE 

IS NECESSARILY GENERAL, ITS APPLICATION TO A PARTICULAR SET OF FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES MAY VARY. 
WE DO NOT RECOMMEND THAT YOU ACT ON THIS INFORMATION WITHOUT CONSULTING COUNSEL. 

 


